

Circular 2 -2023

8<sup>th</sup> February 2023

**Dear Residents** 

## **IRRIGATION TO YOUR GARDEN**

The preferred supplier for setting up irrigation in your garden from our Borehole Village system is Peter Sweetman from Autowater.

This ensures the fair cycle of dates and times to fill your tanks, to manage water usage and allows for the Village to also be watered.

There are Residents that have tapped into the system which has now put pressure on the entire Village system and water that is on route to the Village common areas is then being filled into tanks and gardens at a time that it should not be happening.

We will need to disconnect those systems and encourage you to make contact with the office to ensure you are keeping in mind that we ALL would like to benefit from this offering and to ensure our gardens and common areas are looking great.

For any further information do not hesitate to contact Management.

Bronwyn Davis Village Manager.